
 
 

 

 

 

 

      

Wednesday 24th September 2025 

 
 
Dear All,  
 

On Wednesday 1st October Robin Class will visit Stonehenge for the afternoon as part of Robin Class’s 
current learning about the history of Stonehenge.  During the day, they will visit the ‘stones’ and spend 
time in the museum looking at the artefacts.  
We will travel to and from Stonehenge by coach and will be back for the end of the day.   
 
Please ensure that your child and has appropriate clothing and footwear (see below) to be prepared for 
being outside in the British weather!  

• Waterproof coat   
• Sturdy footwear  

 
Your child will need a packed lunch this day, enough to drink and a snack!  If your child is eligible for a free 
school meal, please complete this link https://forms.office.com/e/LzFPyFV0kY by Friday 26th September 
advising if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch or whether you will.     
 
The cost of the trip is £11.25 per child. We ask for a donation of £6 per child. The rest is kindly being funded by 
the FOSS. This can be paid through ParentPay. (Please feel free to contribute more if you would like to!)  
The default cost of the trip will show as £11.25 so please amend as you wish.  
Please make a donation and give consent on ParentPay by Monday 29th September 2025.  

 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Miss Crook  
 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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